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To:  The Honorable Student Body of the University of South Florida Tampa Campus 
From: Student Government Leadership 
Subject: Week of November 23rd Updates 
Date:  November 25th, 2020 
 
 
This week’s update for the Federal and Local Student Government is as follows:  
 
Federal Student Government 

• Held last fall Student Government Advisory Board meeting. Applications for spring will 
be out soon. 

• Continued conversations with administration on A&S reserves fund proposal.  
• BOT: The Judy Genshaft Honors College is scheduled to break ground in December on 

the Tampa Campus and the budget was finalized. 
• Congratulations to UCF for winning the COVID-19 pledge competition! Stay tuned after 

the break to see President Currall and SG President Mitchell shout them out on social 
media by singing the Knight Fight Song. Thanks to everyone that participated!!  

 
Claire and Gustavo can be reached at sg-president@usf.edu and sg-vicepresident@usf.edu.   
 
Local Student Government 

• Participated in SG Advisory Board Spring Marketing discussion and a reflection meeting 
in which we discussed how Fall went and ways we can improve.   

• Toured Degy World to see if the software would be useful for the annual Apartment 
Business Expo. 

• Conducted individual check-in chats with members of the Tampa Exec team. 
• Tampa ERC Budget Discussion and CAFC work.   

 
Spencer and Zach can be reached at sg-governor@usf.edu and sg-ltgovernor@usf.edu.  
 
 

All of Student Government wishes the USF Student Body  
a safe and happy Thanksgiving! 

 


